
   

Catholic Diocese of Sandhurst 

 Theology Scholarships 
  

Designed to support the mission formation of parishioners through formal theological studies and other ministry related 
courses, especially those with pastoral leadership roles in the diocese of Sandhurst or those who are seeking such roles.  

  

Are you interested in studying theology or CPE in Semester 2 2023?   

 
• Scholarships are available for Sandhurst parishioners to study online post-graduate courses in theology at 

Catholic Theological College, Melbourne  

• 50% of the tuition fees will be reimbursed (full cost: credit $2,882, audit $650).  

• You may study for credit towards a Master’s degree/Graduate certificate/Graduate diploma or for audit.   

• If you have not studied at a tertiary level before you can take advantage of the “Professional Attainment” 
pathway.  

• Scholarships of $1000 are also available toward the Clinical Pastoral Education Units on offer in Shepparton 
and Bendigo (July-December 2023). Support is also available for university award (50% of $2,882, no audit). 

Courses approved for study in Semester 2 2023:  

BN 8001C Exploring the New Testament with Mark’s Gospel | Rev Paul Rouse OP (Co-ordinator); Dr 
Catherine Playoust Mondays 7pm-9pm (online blended + 12 hours asynchronous learning)   
    
CT 8100C Introducing Catholic Theology | Dr Birute Arendarcikas RSM Wednesday 6pm-9pm (online 
or face-to-face, hybrid)  

Clinical Pastoral Education, Shepparton or Bendigo (July-December 2023)  
Shepparton Course Coordinator | Dan Murphy   Email: dan.murphy1949@gmail.com   Mobile: 0408 841 997 
Bendigo Course Coordinator | Anne Wieczorek   Email: annewz@westnet.com.au          Mobile: 0401 979 417  

 

Applications are now open for Semester 2 2023 (closes on 10 June 2023)  

To apply for a scholarship for Semester 2, 2023, use the link below:  

Application for Study  

Read the Terms and Conditions here:  Overview T&C CDOS Scholarships for tertiary studies in theology Sem2 2023  

 CONTACT:  Leslie Cooper | Project Support Officer, Catholic Diocese of Sandhurst 
leslie.cooper@sandhurst.catholic.org.au or 03 5445 3600  


